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Date: Tue, 25 Jan 2005 15:53:51 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "Agnes Hilsen" <Agnes_Hilsen@dnv.org>,

"Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>, "James Ridge" <James_Ridge@dnv.org>,
"Irwin Torry" <Irwin_Torry@dnv.org>

CC: <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>, <mmillerchip@nsnews.com>

Mayor Harris: 

I had a bad cold last night and it affected my hearing. It also affected
my state of alertness, I confess. It was like someone had hit me with a
sledgehammer.  

Be that as it may,  I now see that I inadvertently voted in favour Bylaw
7352 Rezoning Bylaw 1171 which is the Chevron Bylaw and the Drive
Through Restaurant. It was not my intention to vote in favour of the
Drive Through.  

I  therefore request that you  take note of this admission of error on
my part and put it into the file.

The confusion on my part came about because although I am in support of
the Rezoning Bylaw for the Chevron Canada Limited  site to be closed  to
facilitate  the Lynn Valley Library  project I am not in favour of the
Drive Through Restaurant which is part and parcel of  this Bylaw as I
understand it. 

Thank you,

Ernie Crist    
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